
 

June 9, 2014 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
This letter is to update you on the construction status for the new Block 40 school.  It was recently  
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Winter Clubs at Guardian Angels CES 

Dear Parent(s), 

The winter lunchtime clubs are beginning this week at GNA! The students are asked to keep track 
of the club dates and to bring in their own materials. It is very important that the students bring 
these items in a zip locked and labeled bag that will be stored in the classroom for safe keeping. 
The students understand that the materials are their own responsibility. Trading card clubs require 
students to play and trade cards. Often, they may lose valuable cards if they trade poorly. We 
speak to the students about understanding that trades are not reversible and that sometimes they 
will win and sometimes they will lose. We support them by explaining that they can always gain 
other great cards as their trading skills improve. We stress that we will not reverse the trades and 
that they must choose not to trade if they wish to keep a card. Also, lost materials such as cards, 
beyblades and lego pieces are their own responsibility. 

These clubs are open at lunch time and students may choose to attend or to go outside to play. 
Kindly see below for the dates. All clubs will run up to March Break. 

Sincerely, 

D. Candido, Principal 

 

Wednesdays: Grades 1-4 Card trading Club in the library at 11:30-12:10 (Pokemon, Hockey and 
playing cards)  

Thursdays:  Grades 1-4 Game Club in the library from 11:30-12:10 (Beyblades, Shopkins, Board   
Games) 

Fridays:  Grades 1-4 Lego Club in the library from 11:30-12:10 (students bring their own baggies 
of lego) 

 

 

 



 

 

 


